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We are so proud  

of our Redwood Terrace fathers! 

     Residents enjoying Balloon Badminton with  

      Nursing Students . This is a Favorite here. 

   
       Mother’s Day Memories 

 

Welcome Dorothy  

Tulare  
Dorothy grew up here in Grants 

Pass . She was an avid artist and 

has painted many oil paintings. 

She loves walking, gardening, and 

fishing.  

We are glad to have Dorothy here! 



 

 

Redwood Terrace  

Annual Family  

Barbecue! 

You’re Invited! 

Thursday, July 11 

6 to 8 pm 
 

Mystery Resident 
 Our mystery resident for this month was born in the small town of  

 Hayesville, Pennsylvania. She was a very quiet and shy person and didn’t do      

 much growing up. She was raised with a brother and a sister. The town was    

 so small that there wasn’t much to do but go to school and help around the         

 house with the chores. She was married twice and had two sons. She was    

 married to her most recent husband for about 15 years who recently past a    

 away. She has enjoyed sewing, cross stitching, and knitting in her earlier     

years. When she wasn’t a phone operator she was a stay  at home mom     

with her two boys. She now stays busy with daily activities such as walking a    

 and socializing with her neighbors and friends. She in very involved in her          

  community.               Can you guess who our mystery resident is? 

 

 

 Special Thank you !!! 

Good Food 

Hawaiian Luau 

Fun times with 
family and 

friends 

Face    painting 

Lively  

music 

Our May mystery 

 resident was          

John Wooddy 

 

We want to give a special thank you to 
all who has helped and continue to help 
keep our courtyard beautiful. Without 
your efforts and volunteer work the  
outcome would not be the same.  
 
Also , Just a reminder to view the bird-
houses from a distance so we don’t  
disturb the new residents that might be 
starting a family there.  We have had 
bird residents visit in the past and we 
don’t want to scare them away again. 
 
We hope you will continue to enjoy the 
courtyard and again thanks for all that 
you have done. 


